
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

When dropping off and picking up your child/ren, please take traffic 

rules and the surrounding home occupants into consideration.   

 

Please make sure you do not speed and never stop your car across 

any residential driveways.  It would also be appreciated if you could 

just “drop and go” to enable a smooth flow of traffic. An even better 

choice, would be if parents can park your cars away from the school 

immediate area and walk with the students instead. 

 

We have been informed that City Council may turn up any time and 

fines will be issued on the spot.   

 

Thank You for your co-operation. 

 

North Shore management team 
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